
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 1/23/2012 3:55:48 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: HPR issues

Shilpa- do you have any sense of whether you are finding any systemic violations like 
the Williams lack of regulation problem elsewhere in the system?

Michelle Cooke, Interim Director

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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